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The next meeting will be March 6, 
2024 at 7:30 pm at the Antioch 
Senior Center.

The meeting was called to order by 
President Dan Puzzo with 10 
members present.
It was reported that John Puzzo is 
recovering very well at home. Keep 
him in your prayers.

December 2023 had 48 hits to our 
website and January 2024 had 63.

150 tables were sold at the 
Houston Federation Show. Drakes 
Plantation Bitters bottles being 
made.

Chicago Show 50th anniversary 
bottles have arrived. Only 49 
bottles made. Will be available in 
March.  Only 1 bottle per person 
at March meeting. $50 each. First 
come first served.

John Panek will do the March 
presentaion.

                                                    

President: Dan Puzzo
Secretary: Stacy Vogt
Newsletter: Greg Schueneman
Show Chairman: John Panek

 Vice President: John Panek        
Treasurer: Greg Schueneman   
Photographer: Jim Koutsoures

Dan Puzzo did a wonderfull presentaion 
on Bottles that are not what they seem.
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